
RESOLUTION OF APPRECIATION FOR DR. JOHN OPPERMAN 

 

WHEREAS Dr. John Opperman has served the Texas Tech University System for two 
decades as Vice Chancellor of Administration and Finance and Chief Financial Officer, 
as Vice Chancellor for Policy and Planning, and as Vice Chancellor for Academic 
Affairs; and 

WHEREAS Dr. Opperman served Texas Tech University as Interim President from 
January through June 2016, during which time he worked effectively with faculty and 
solicited and considered their input on University matters; therefore, 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Faculty Senate meeting on this 14th day of September 2016 
expresses its appreciation to Dr. Opperman for his service to the Texas Tech University System 
and Texas Tech University and expresses its well wishes to Dr. Opperman in his future service at 
Texas Tech University; and 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT copies of this resolution be distributed to Chancellor 
Robert Duncan, members of the Texas Tech University System Board of Regents, Dr. John 
Opperman, and President Lawrence Schovanec. 

 
 

 


